## The Early Years, Inc Permission to Access the Internet

## Dear Parent/Guardians,

During the semester, your child may be involved in using the Internet as an educational resource. Internet access is available to children as The Early Years, Inc. We are very pleased to bring this access to out center and believe the Internet offers vast, diverse and unique resources to the community. Our goal in providing this service to children is to promote education excellence at The Early Years, Inc facilitating communications for resources sharing and innovation. Children will have Internet access privilege at the center under the supervision of a teacher.

Your child will be briefed by a The Early Years, Inc personal concerning the following:

- 1. The primary purpose of The Early Years, Inc Internet connection is educational.
- 2. Directions will be given as to which Internet resource material children may access.
- 3. The use of the Internet is a privilege, not a right. Inappropriate behavior may lead to the privilege being revoked and/or disciplinary action taken.

If you would like for your child to have Internet access, please sign below and return to the center. Thank you.

	Sincerely,
	The Early Years, Inc
Agreements:	
Parent:	
I give permission for	to access information
on the Internet. My child and I understand and agr	ree that the misuse of this privilege by
will terminate their access to the Internet.	
Child's Name/Parent Signature	Date